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Week of September 4th, 2012
Welcome Back to everyone!  

Students are reminded that Guidance Counsellors will be available after school today (September 4) to meet with Grade 9 and 12 students who have need of a timetable change (ie conflict, error, summer school results).  Please line up in the small gym beginning at 3:30 and all students will have an opportunity to speak with their counsellor and make an appointment if necessary.

Grade 11 students will be able to meet with their counsellors at 3:30 on Wednesday, September 5 and Grade 10’s on Thursday, September 6.  Please FOLLOW YOUR TIMETABLE until you are able to meet with a counsellor.

Night School Registration – students who are interested in taking night school this year are reminded that the information is available on line www.tdsb.on.ca and counsellors will begin registrations on Monday, September 10.  Please remember that the conditions under which a day school student is able to select night school are outlined on the website and are strictly followed.

Scholarship Information
Graduating students who are considering applying to the University of Toronto can apply for the 2013 University of Toronto National Book Award and Scholarship Program.  The deadline is November 9, 2012.  Application materials are available at www.adm.utoronto.ca/ns.  If you wish to be considered for the Book Award school nomination – please see Mrs. Robertson-Craig in the guidance office by October 10, 2012.

